
Life In Our Community 

School Age Faith Formation:  Classes re-
sume in the fall.  Vacation Bible School is 
July 17-20. Registration forms in church. 

Praise & Worship:                                  
Tuesday 7pm, St. Vincent site 

Food Pantry: Call the office Mon.-Thurs. 
between10 & noon to set Fri. appointment. 

Knights of Columbus:  Second Wednesday 
of the month, 7:30pm in the  multipurpose 
room off the parish hall  

Bulletin Mail List:                                      
Call to have a bulletin mailed or e-mailed. 

Televised Mass:  View a taped Mass on 
Cable channel 191 on Wed. 11am & 4pm, 
Friday 9am, or Sat. 10:50am. 

Adult Faith Formation at St. Vincent:      
Sessions will be announced.  

Bulletin Deadline: Wednesday, 3:00pm 

Sacramental Information 

Baptism of an infant:                                      
Contact the parish office. 

Adult Baptism/Confirmation (RCIA):               
New program begins this fall  Call Dr. Jerry 
Green for information.. 

Elementary Sacramental Preparation:    
Enrollment in parish faith formation program 
required. Call the office for additional infor-
mation. 

Reconciliation: St. Vincent site. Saturdays at 
4:00pm for individual Reconciliation. 

Marriage: Contact parish office no less than 
six months prior to wedding date. 

Sacrament of Anointing of Sick:  Please 
contact us before a surgery, during hospital-
ization or if experiencing a change in health.   

Hospitalized/Homebound Ministry: Please 
call the office to arrange for Eucharist.  

Funerals: Please contact us before or after 
contacting the funeral home. 
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WELCOME! 
 

No matter what your present status in the Catholic Church; No matter what your 
current family or marital situation; No matter what your past or present religious 
affiliation; No matter what your personal history, age, background, race or color; 
No matter what your self-image or esteem; You are invited, welcomed, accepted, 
loved, and respected at St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

St. Patrick, Irishtown 
7631 W. North Gratiot Co. Line 

 

Church for Occasional Use 

St. Vincent de Paul, Shepherd 
168 E. Wright Ave. 

 

Parish Church 
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Prayer Opportunities  
 

Monday, June 19 
2 Cor 6:1-10 / Mt 5:38-42 
St. Vincent: 8:30am Word & Communion Service 
 

Tuesday, June 20 
2 Cor 8:1-9 / Mt 5:43-48 
St. Vincent: 7:00pm Praise & Worship 
 

Wednesday, June 21 
2 Cor 9:6-11 / Mt 6:1-6, 16-18 
St. Vincent: 8:30am Word & Communion Service 
St. Patrick:  6:00pm Word & Communion Service 
 

Thursday, June 22 
2 Cor 11:1-11 / Mt 6:7-15 
 

Friday, June 23 
Dt 7:6-11 / 1 Jn 4:7-16 / Mt 11:25-30 
 

Saturday, June 24 
Is 49:1-6 / Acts 13:22-26 / Lk 157-66, 80 
St. Vincent: 4:30pm Mass 
 

Sunday, June 25 
Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Jer 20:10-13 / Rom 5:12-15 / Mt 10:26-33 
St. Vincent:  9:30am Mass 
 

 

 

K of C Corner 
 

“...here’s a piece of Father’s Day advice: Encour-
age your kids to explore the created world, and 

encourage them to explore the deep truths of our 
faith. They will be better for it and so will we.” 

 
“Faith and Service; Seeking One Truth” 

By Todd H. Ahern, Columbia Magazine, June 2017 
 

Our Gifts to the Lord         June 11, 2017 
 
 
 
 

St. Leo Cemetery   $        55.00 
Improvement Fund   $        38.00 
St. Patrick Cemetery Fund  $        40.00 
Food Pantry    $        10.00 
Priest Retirement   $        45.00 
 
Regular Collection    Collection   Year to Date 
 

June 11  $ 3,629.00 $234,307.91 
Amount Budgeted          $  5,000.00 $ 250,000.00 
 

Please hold in Prayer: Jim Garn, Carol O’Boyle, 
Gary Whitmore, Karolyn Hoffman, Mike Lauret, Ann 
McCloy, Howard Wadle, Bonnie Wadle, Ella Kenny, 
Virginia Lopez, Dick Coughlin, the Binkowski Fami-
ly, and the sick and homebound. 

 
Schedules 
June is the last month on our Mass ministries 
schedule.  The new schedule for the third quarter is 
available for pick up in St. Vincent Church now.  

 
St. Mary School, Alma  is seeking a full-time 3rd 
and 4th grade teacher for the coming school year. 
The ideal candidate is a practicing Catholic experi-
enced in differentiated instruction, has Michigan El-
ementary Education certification, and a Bachelor’s 
Degree in Elementary Education. Previous teaching 
experience preferred. Email cover letter, resumé, 
references, three letters of recommendation and a 
copy of a valid Michigan teaching certificate to: 
lseeley@nativityparish.net  or mail to St. Mary 
School, Attn: Lisa Seeley, Principal , 220 W Downie 
St., Alma, MI 48801 

 
Your support helps 
bring healing to the 
divorced. The Tribu-
nal of the Diocese of 

Saginaw provides advocates at no charge to guide 
those who want an annulment through the process.   
 

Parish Mission Statement 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish is a Christian  community  dedi-
cated to  proclaiming the Gospel of  Jesus Christ as taught 
by the Roman Catholic Church  through word, sacrament, 
and service. 
 

 

Parish Vision Statement 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish is called by its Lord and Savior 
Jesus Christ to serve his people through living the message 
of the Gospel, giving service to the poor, comforting the 
suffering, and  providing  strength  through  the  Sacra-
ments  of  the  Roman Catholic Church.  We strive always 
to meet the needs of the broader community through a vari-
ety of ministries which reach out through our parish family 
to those with whom we live, work, and play. As disciples of 
Jesus Christ, we seek to establish and maintain a lifelong 
and vital relationship with him so as to grow each day in 
knowing, loving, and serving the Lord and one another. 

FINANCE COUNCIL 
 

svdpfc@gmail.com 
 

Bill Daniels 
Doug Duffy 
Marie Green 
Brent Moeggenborg 
Zachary Lobsinger 
Tish Mallory 
Mary Lou Willoughby 

 PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 
 

pcsvdp@gmail.com 
 

Walter Ballauer      Don Kenny 

Jerry Degruise      Sue McQueen 

Joe Garvin      Tom Moomey 

Kaye Hemerline      Craig Shanteau 

Jan Hetherington   Helen Thrush 

Bev Kalmar      Kaylie Willoughby 
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THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 

Diocese & Bishop’s News & Notes www.saginaw.org 

Front Row (Left to Right): Todd Lovas, Bishop Cistone, Daniel 
Corbat, Tim Hartwig 
Back Row (Left to Right): Rick Warner, Ken Kochany, Larry 
Gayton, Larry Deford, Steven George 
 

Eight men were ordained permanent deacons at 
the Cathedral of Mary of the Assumption on June 
11 by Bishop Joseph Cistone. This was the largest 
group in the history of the diocese. The diocese cur-
rently has 12 permanent deacons in active ministry.  
  

Also ordained June 11 was  Dr. Jerome Green of 
St. Vincent de Paul 
Parish, Shepherd, 
to the transitional 
diaconate. Unlike 
the other eight, Dr. 
Green plans to 
continue discern-
ing priesthood. 
   

Ordained Deacons 
preach, teach, 
baptize, lead pray-
er, witness mar-
riages, and much 
more.  Those inter-
ested in deacon 
formation may 
contact Dr. Dan 
Osborn 
989.797.6662  
 

See more at 
www.saginaw.org. 

 
A position is open for an Office Assistant in the 
office of Liturgy at the Diocese, www.saginaw.org/
job-openings/jobs.html. The deadline is June 19. 

Parish Finance Council  

Our parish has an opening for one person to fill a three year term on our Finance Council.  Please fill out 
this nomination form and return it to the office or drop it in the collection basket next week. You may nomi-
nate yourself or someone else you believe would make a good Council member. Council members must be 
practicing Catholics and registered members of the parish, participants in parish worship life (in attendance 
at weekend Mass at St. Vincent de Paul Church), and at least 18 years of age.   
 
 

I nominate _____________________________________________________  for Finance Council. 
 

SAVE THE DATES:  The dates for picture taking for 
the upcoming parish pictorial directory are Aug. 28 & 
29 and Sept. 6, 7, 8 & 9.  We will begin scheduling 
around mid-July.      - Judi Degruise, Coordinator 
 
Red Cross Blood Drive here June 28 
Save lives—give blood on Wed., June 28, noon-5:45p. 
To schedule an appointment go to Redcrossblood.org.  
Use sponsor code St Vincent or call 1-800-733-2767. 
Walk-ins welcome!   
 
Meijer’s Simply Give Program & Our Food Pantry 
Look for the Simply Give cards near check-out lanes 
at Mt. Pleasant Meijer through June 18.  (This our 
last weekend of their matching gift program!) Pay at 
the register for a donation to our Pantry and Meijer will 
match your donation and send both to our food pantry.  
 
Vacation Bible School!  July 17-20 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish and United Methodist 
Church are again having Vacation Bible School. Class 
dates are July 17-20.  Registration forms and volun-
teer forms are in our entries. 
 
R&R for Homeschool Parents 
Please consider attending a day of prayer and rejuve-
nation at a Rest and Revival Retreat (R&R) on Sat., 
Aug.19 at Our Lady of Grace Catholic Church, San-
ford. R&R is geared for homeschool moms, but the 
words of wisdom are universal. All are welcome! Early 
registration cost is $30, late/at the door $40. For de-
tails or to register, visit www.ourladyofgracemi.org 
 
Monthly Smorgasbord 
Shepherd United Methodist Church invites everyone to 
their monthly dinner on Thursday, June. 22, 5:00-
6:30pm. The menu includes Swiss steak, baked chick-
en and all the fixings.  Suggested donation: Adults $9 / 
Children ages 6-12 $4  
 
Summer Fun and You’re Invited! 
The Shepherd Historical Society, 314 Maple St., will 
host an Ice Cream Social at 6pm on Monday, July 10. 
 

At 7pm, the Central Michigan Area Concert Band di-
rected by Joe Radtke will perform in the Village Park. 
Please bring your own chair.   
 

Everyone is invited!  Donations welcome. 

    

Deacon Jerome Green 



 

 

 

    


